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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We enjoyed a fantastic assembly led by Year 3 this morning; it was about the book they are reading in 
class, ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’ by Roald Dahl. The children put on a delightful performance 
to tell the start of the story which included acting and singing. Well done Year 3 it was like being at the 
theatre! 

All the children from Nursery to Year 6 who are in Green Team, went to the cinema today as a reward 
for collecting the most points last term. They had a good time and enjoyed the film. It was a fun       
opportunity for brothers and sisters to go on a trip together and for the staff in green team to go with them for a treat too. 

Have a good half term holiday.  

Best wishes, 
Nicola Horton 

THIS WEEK ’ S RESULTS:   

Class Attendance  
Number 

of Lates 
 

Lining up 

Awards 

Nursery 88.7% 4   

Reception 92.2% 1   

Year 1 99.3% 2  3 

Year 2 96.9% 1  5 

Year 3 97.1% 3  4 

Year 4 96.9% 2  4 

Year 5 93.8% 1  5 

Year 6 95.2% 2  3 

Overall  95.2% 16  
Well-done 

Year 2 & 5! 

Keep it up. 

Love God,  love  yourself ,  love  one another  

Nursery Yahya Ali 
For following the rules of the classroom 

and playing nicely.  

Reception Rafi Akbar 
For contributing positively in class   

discussions. 

Year 1 Shuhiba Uddin 
For always making the right choices and 

being on task in all lessons.  

Year 2 Syed Najmus Saqib 
For his amazing work and focus in   
music. He always follows instructions 

and does the right thing.  

Year 3 Amy Shahnewaz 
For always trying her best in all areas of 

the curriculum.  

Year 4 Samiya Begum 
Excelling in Literacy. Great patience 

during lesson. Friendly towards other.  

Year 5 

Dean Peermamode 

Anesha Uddin 

Chloe Covely  

Shuhan Miah 

Irfan Rahman 

Homework club attendees.  

Year 6 Joel Shury 
For big improvements in his test scores 

and a calm learning attitude.  

Reminder: All pupils return 
back to school on Monday 

20th February 2017.  

HOUSE  TEAM POINTS   
 

638 Blyton House 551 Dahl House  
 

  

523 Donaldson House 474 Rosen House  



Super School Counci l  Meet ing  

The topics for yesterday’s meeting were: 
 

Healthy eating  
Anti-bullying 

The Donaldson team won the 

house point challenge last 

term. Today they watched the 

movie Storks at Cineworld in 

West India Quay. Well done! 

In Reception we have been reading the 
story of the Gingerbread man. On 

Thursday we made Gingerbread men 
but they ran out of the oven and got 

away!! The hungry fox had taken them, 
we went on a hunt for them and found 
clues, made traps, wanted posters and 
letters. We all completed some writing 
to talk about our day, luckily the fox 
gave them back to us in the end and 

they were yummy!  

Well-done Year 1 and 
Year 4 for winning the 
lining up awards this 
half term.  

Both classes had a non-uniform day  
today, extra 10 minutes play time at 

break and even chose their own activity 

in the afternoon! 

Year 1 said having        

bananas every week and 
drinking milk every day at 
break time is a good idea.  
 
Say “stop it I don’t like 

it”.  Try playing with other 

friends who are good and 

do not bully. You should tell your mum and dad and 

a teacher if you are getting bullied.  

Year 2 
We would like posters to 
show what is healthy and 
what is not healthy. It 
would be good to display 

these around the school 
and in the Church. Doing 
exercise is also a great 
idea; push ups are good. 

Stand up to bullies and then ignore them! 

Year 4’s tips for dealing with bullying  

 count to 10 and calm yourself down 

 talk firmly and walk away 

 do not take sides  

 tell a staff member 

Ayesha in year 3 said bullies are sad 
and angry and hurt others to release 
pain.  
 
Bullying is having power over      
someone; bullies think they are the 
king.  
 
Year 3 also said having healthy eating 

posters and banners in the hall would 

encourage people to eat healthily. 

Eating fruit and vegetables every day 

is good for you. 



Diary Dates: 
Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February - Half Term 

Holidays  - (school is closed) 

Monday 20th February - All pupils are back in school 

Tuesday 21st February - MEND - Parent/Carer Course - 

9am—10:30am - Father Duncan Ross Room 

Friday 24th February - Year 4 Class Assembly  

Tuesday 28th February - Fluoride varnish for pupils in 

Nursery, Reception and Year 1 

Friday 3rd March - Year 2 Class Assembly 

Friday 3rd March - World Book Day Celebrations   

Friday 10th March - Year 1 Class Assembly 

Friday 17th March - Reception Class Assembly 

Friday 24th March - Nursery Class Assembly 

Wednesday 29th March - Easter Service - 9:30am - St 
Paul’s Church, Bow Common - All parents/carers        

welcome  

Thursday 30th March - Open Day - All parents/carers are 

invited to SPSL - (between 9am—12pm or 1:30pm—3pm)  

Monday 3rd April - Monday 17th April - (Easter Holidays) - 
School is Closed 

Tuesday 18th April - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday - School is Closed 

Tuesday 2nd May - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - Half Term Holidays  - 
(school is closed) 

Monday 5th June - All pupils are back in school 

Friday 21st July - School finishes at 1:30pm  

Please remember t o check the d iary dates week ly.  
( Changes might  apply) .   

Thursday 30th March 
All parents/carers are invited to our open day to 

have the opportunity to see SPSL at work and to see 
what happens in the classroom.  

Morning Session: 9am—12pm 

Afternoon Session: 1:30pm—3pm 

Please note: if your child is in Year 4, the        
afternoon session will be between 1:30pm—
2:30pm due to swimming.  

Cineworld Cinemas - West India 

Quay, Buy tickets in store or 

online (70p charge) Cineworld.com 
 

£2 tickets to see Ballerina at 11:00am on Thursday 16th  

February  or Trolls at 11:10am.   

Every adult must be accompanied by a child for this offer. 
 

Contact Cineworld directly for more Movies for 
Juniors showing during the half term.  

We are collecting Active Kids voucher 

to exchange for Active Kids         
equipment and experiences.  

 

www.activekids.sainsburys.co.uk   
 

Please bring all vouchers to the 
school office by Friday 30th June 2017. 

Parking Notice 

Please do not 
park on the ramp 

opposite the 
school gates. This 

parking space belongs to 
Leopold Street Clinic only.  

Great News for parents and carers:  
Little Lights Play Group (for parents 

/ carers and their toddlers) has 
moved by popular demand has now 

moved to Friday mornings 9.30am—11am in the 
church hall of St Paul’s, Bow Common starting on 

Friday 24th February 2017.  

Celebrating Individuality 
  
This week Zakariah in Year 2 
was awarded a red belt at his 
Karate class. In assembly, he 
showed us some of the karate 
moves he’s learnt. We were 
impressed at his level of skill 
and control. Well done! 

Keira in Year 6 plays  
football for the Arsenal 
Ladies team. This week 
the team finished top of 

the group. Great job! 
 

Results: 
Arsenal 4 - 0 Reading 
Arsenal 0 - 0 Chelsea 

Well done 

Year 3 and Year 4! 

 

There are many activities for children in  

Tower Hamlets during the holidays. Please look 

in the parents display board or the leaflet 

point (school office) for further information. 

You can also visit the Tower Hamlets website. 

Movies for Juniors at a Discount 

@stpauls tluke  

https://www.cineworld.co.uk/movies-for-juniors
https://activekids.sainsburys.co.uk/



